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Subject: 732 Packard

From: Susan Wineberg   
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 5:09 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 732 Packard 

I'm writing to oppose this development on State and Packard because I feel it is way out of scale for the 
neighborhood.  It is monstrously huge and will forever change the character of this residential 
neighborhood.  I suggest something more on the order of 6 stories if you have to demolish 12 houses. The 
amount of demolition happening in this part of town is truly frightening.  If it must happen, at least make 
the replacement somewhat closer to the residential nature of the area.   

Thank you. 

Susan Wineberg 
712 E. Ann St. 


